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Please refrain from limiting the sale and purchase of fuel vehicles in Washington State. The free
market is what makes America the best country in the world, and imposing these types of
restrictions, regardless of motive limits the free market choices of citizens. As we saw in California,
the power grid is not set up for this type of load, and the production of the level of lithium batteries
to support such a mandate compromises any potential perceived environmental benefit.


